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Dear Troy: 

Attached is a copy of our draft Customer Notice to be distributed in accordance with 
the requirements of Order No. PSC-05-1262-TRF-SU. That Order will become final on the 
17'h of January if no protests are received. We would like to have this draft Customer 
Notice approved immediately so that we are prepared to begin distributing it immediately 
after that effective date. 

If you have any comments or questions concerning the proposed Customer Notice 
or if you can give us your immediate approval as is, please let us know as quickly as 
possible, so that we can begin copying and preparing for distribution of the notice. 

Since re I y , 

F M D/tms ECR _p_ 

GeL r c :  Blanca S. Bay0 
Rosanne Gervasi, Esquire 
Mr. Wade Moser QPC _-, 
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NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS 

On October 13, 2005, Forest Utilities, Inc. filed an Application with the Florida Public 
Service Commission (FPSC) for approval of a bulk wastewater service rate so as to allow the Utility 
to provide service to a large mobile home park adjacent to its existing service territory. On 
December 27, 2005, Order No. PSC-05-1262-TRF-SU was issued by the FPSC approving the 
request of Forest Utilities, Inc. for establishment of the new bulk wastewater rate. That order has 
now become final and effective. 

The new approved rate for bulk wastewater service is $3.14 per thousand gallons of water 
used. 

The new rate for bulk wastewater service approved by the FPSC has no impact on the rates 
charged for residential or general service customers of the Utility and affects only bulk service 
customers. 

If you have any questions in this regard, please contact the Utility at (239) 48 1 -5333and have 
~ G W  customer account number ready. 

Sincerely, 

Forest Utilities, Inc. 


